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As previously communicated via vendor announcement on March 31, 2022, all Nursing-Supported Group 
Homes must be licensed by the Arizona Department of Health Services (ADHS) effective July 1, 2022. 
Information about the rules, which went into effect on April 15, 2022, can be located on the Arizona 
Department of Health Services (ADHS) website. 

ADHS is hosting two virtual sessions to review the application and survey processes, the ADHS website, and 
provide a Question and Answer period. The Division representatives will also participate. All Qualified Vendors 
providing nursing supported group home services must have a representative attend one of the sessions. The 
session schedule is: 

•  Wednesday, May 11, 2022 from 2:00 p.m. to 3:00 p.m. 
◦  Join via Google Meet: https://meet.google.com/qma-bizg-qui 
◦  Join by phone: 1-617-675-4444, PIN# 253 263 546 7926 

•  Friday, May 13, 2022 from 10:00 a.m. to 11:00 a.m. 
◦  Join via Google Meet: https://meet.google.com/sja-cpsp-xkb 

◦  Join by phone: 1-617-675-4444, PIN# 342 661 797 6730 

https://des.az.gov/sites/default/files/media/033122_Licensure_of_Nursing_Supported_Group_Homes.pdf?time=1650319867365
https://azdhs.gov/director/administrative-counsel-rules/rules/index.php#rulemakings-active-nursing-supported-group-homes
https://azdhs.gov/director/administrative-counsel-rules/rules/index.php#rulemakings-active-nursing-supported-group-homes
https://meet.google.com/qma-bizg-qui
https://meet.google.com/sja-cpsp-xkb

